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City Council Meeting April 21,
2021

To the President and Members of the City Council:

Your Committee on Committees and Rules, having had under consideration a
communication and Report concerning a response to an inquiry under Rule 41, having had
the same under advisement, begs leave to report and recommend that your Honorable Body
place on file the communication and Report transmitted herewith.

Sincerely,

Michelle A. Harris, Chairman Committee on
Committees and Rules
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File #: F2021-37, Version: 1

April 21, 2021

Members of the Committee,

Pursuant to Rule 41,1 offer the following response to the status request regarding R2021-218, a proposed call
for hearing(s) on the leadership of Chicago Police Superintendent David Brown, and 02021-405, a proposed
transfer of funds from the Chicago Police Department to the Department of Family and Support Services, both
of which were referred to the Committee on Committees and Rules: the Committee has not indicated an interest
in hearing these items. Accordingly, no proceedings have been conducted in Committee on either item.
Michelle A. Harris, Chairman Committee on Committees and Rules

Respectfully Submitted by:
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